

TELEFAX TRANSMISSION

955 Massachusetts Ave. • 7th Floor • Cambridge, MA 02139 • USA

To: Mr. Bengt Sahlberg

Fax: 08-217340

From: Goldie Eckl, Vice President

Fax: 617-354-7666 Phone: 617-354-1987

Dear Mr. Sahlberg:

We have not yet heard if anyone representing Sweden will be attending the release of the ISU Request for Proposals for the Central and Affiliate Campuses on 12 April at ESA Headquarters in Paris (please see attached information which was sent previously).

It is our thought that perhaps someone from the Swedish Embassy in Paris could attend if schedule problems prevent you or others from attending. Could you please let me know your thoughts.

Thank you. Best regards.